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MR Noel Martin 
78 Haigh AVE 
Be!rose NSW 2085 

RE: DA2022/0932 - 146 Forest Way BELROSE NSW 2085 

Club Be!rose is a family friendly club, more so since the recent renovations. It is important for 
the community that residents have a secure venue to take their children and where the children 
can play and be monitored by their parents. 

There are no alternative local,options where children can play in the open air whilst their 
parents enjoy a drink and the opportunity to spend social time with friends. 

Club Be!rose has for many years been a focal point for friends to gather and the Club should 
be encouraged in this endeavour. The Club has spend a vast amount of money in upgrading 
their facilities only for their efforts to be strangled by the COVID virus. 

I strongly support the Club's application which is a view shared by all of my friends with whom I 
have discussed this issue. 
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